March 1, 2010

Name

Address

City, State, Zip

Dear [Insert Client Name],

This letter is to inform you that as of March 6th, 2010 Eric Montalvo is leaving Tully Rinckey PLLC.  We are sending this letter out to inform you of his upcoming departure and that your case is being transferred to Gregory T. Rinckey, Managing Partner of the firm. Greg will continue to work on your matter at Eric’s hourly rate so you are not inconvenienced or prejudiced and he will not charge you to get up to speed on your case because of Eric’s departure. Eric’s departure will be orderly and you should not experience any decrease in the quality of service you have come to expect from Tully Rinckey.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Gregory T. Rinckey at 202.787.1900.

Regards,

Mathew B. Tully,






Eric Montalvo

Founding Partner






Of Counsel

